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Newsletter : 

18th November 2022 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:  Respect 

 

Mag 7 value:  Kindness  and 

good manners 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Another (rather damp) week seems to have flown by and despite the appalling weather children have been    
working hard to ensure that they maintain their levels of resilience when it comes down to meeting the     
expected standards set by our teachers. 
 

In assembly this week we have been talking about anti-bullying week and completing activities that highlight 
how we can tackle bullying. This year’s theme has been called ‘reach out’ highlighting the importance of   
making sure that bullying is not ignored. To this end, as a school we have been re-educating the children on 
what constitutes bullying. Physical and verbal bullying are more obvious behaviours that we can tackle at 
school. Our success rate in tackling these areas is high. However, the emergence of indirect bullying has    
particularly been highlighted this week. Social media companies have a really important role to play in      
tackling bullying but they are often too slow to react as the damage can be done. As adults we have a role to 
play in protecting children from being open to the possibility of on-line bullying so if you have allowed your 
child to have a social media account such as Tik-Tok, Instagram, Snapchat, then you are putting them at risk. 
All of these require users to be 13+yrs old. The vast  majority of alleged bullying issues that we deal with tend 
to come from this source. It is in those non-directed times when pupils have their own space and time and 
may well be outside that dysregulated behaviours emerge as children can often feel protected behind an 
electronic veil. They don’t often see the damage done. We will continue, with your support, to educate the 
children in this area and we ask that you can do your part. I look forward to working alongside our newly   
appointed anti-bullying ambassadors this academic year.  
 

Today is Children in Need day. Whilst I know that normally we would be asking you for contributions to this        
fantastic charity, we are acutely aware of the rise in inflation and cost of living crisis that we all face. You 
have    already been extremely supportive of our PTA and we want that to continue. To this end we have 
been selective about the charities we support this year. You can of course make your own contributions to 
Children in Need. Please remember the PTA will be running a movie night  on 8th December. This is also 
Christmas jumper day when we hope to support the charity Save the Children. 

 

Have a calm and peaceful weekend everyone. 
 

D Booth 

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day
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Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Mrs Still 78 Josh 4 

Miss Mitchell 174 Colby-Ward 9 

Miss Goss 351 Phoebe 47 

Miss Grimwood 402 Alfie 41 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Demain 244 Ella-Rose 25 

Miss Smith  701 Dylan M 32 

Mrs Shipman 218 Amira 12 

Mr Bagley 125 Alfie-Lee 22 

Miss Martin 517 Annalise 27 

Miss Jessop 225 Olivia 13 

Mr Donnelly 143 Layla 13 

Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to   
anyone who has been 

nominated by your 
teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on 
your  

achievements ! 

Butterflies  Oliver for helping his friends in play Aaliyah for trying hard in activities 

Fireflies    

Bumblebees Marco for trying hard in phonics this 
week  

Evelyn for always trying her best  

Robins Marco for trying hard in phonics this 
week  

Isaac for being a Seven Fields role model  

Sparrows Alfie showing kindness and good      
manners all week  

Layla-Louise for always trying her work 
independently  

Wrens Bailey for amazing improvement in his 
handwriting 

Anda-Maria for always bring a good friend  

Puffins Ava for great drawing representations to 
aid her understanding in Maths  

Gracie-Belle for great mental Maths and 
reasoning  

Kingfishers Amira for always showing kindness and 
good manners and trying her best in 
everything she does  

Marissa for always trying her best and 
showing great perseverance  

Hummingbirds Lexi-May for her outstanding behaviour 
and kindness to others  

Lacey for always supporting others in 
class  

Falcons Jesse for writing an amazing explanation 
text in English this week  

Scarlett for working hard this week in all 
lessons 

Eagles Thomas for working hard to improve his 
presentation 

Macie for using some lovely language in 
her English work 

Kestrels  Spencer for always giving excellent 
contributions in lessons 

Ava for being imaginative and creative in 
her morning writing tasks 

Special mentions The following children have used      
wonderful listening skills when lining up 
and being an excellent role model: 

Ethan, Esme, Blayde and Madison  

 

Attendance  

Fireflies  

Bumblebee Class  

Robin Class 92.00 

Sparrow Class 90.50 

Wren Class 87.87 

Puffin Class 95.71 

Kingfisher Class 91.15 

Hummingbird Class 91.33 

Falcon Class 95.86 

Kestrel Class 94.74 

Eagle Class 87.06 

This week’s certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to: 

FALCONS 

This week’s winners of 

the Dojo cup are: 

PUFFINS 

Congratulations 

and well done 
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House points earned this 

week and overall totals so 

far: 

 

Snowdon   57………...306 

 

Slieve Donard  20…….265 

 

Ben Nevis   34………...237 

 

Scafell Pike   23………...267 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winners are: 

Oscar, Harry and Charlie for following the 

magnificent  7 and for being fantastic role 

models 

 

This weeks children invited for hot chocolate with Mr Booth this week for receiving the most dojos in class and for 

being lunchtime role models are: 

Annalise, Madison, Ethan, Dylan, Josh, Colby-Jay, Alfie-Lee, Alfie, Layla, Olivia, Blayde, Ella=Rose, Phoebe 
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Kingfisher class looking at some exotic fruit for inspiration before drafting an       
explanation text about how to grow a dragon fruit  

Falcons            

Anti bullying      

ambassador speeches 

in PSHE and our reach 

out display using our 

hands and oil pastels  
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Young carers 

The children in our 
young carers group 
have been tasting    

vegetables this week 
and then using raw         

vegetable to paint with 
experimenting with 

various effects  
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Olivia from Kestrel class wrote a wonderful explanatory text about how to be a  
magnificent year 6 student  

 

Science classification keys were the subject for 

the children in Puffin class 
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Well done to the 10 children who represented Seven Fields Primary 

School during a football tournament on Thursday winning 1,  

drawing 1 and losing 1 but continued to play with confidence and 

perseverance.  

 

Children from puffin class 
gave a very important   
presentation on how to 

stay safe on the internet 
during todays assembly  

On Thursday and Friday this week Jack, Dylan and Archie from puffins 

class volunteered to do little picking during lunchtimes. Here they are 

seen modelling one of our magnificent values of                            

‘looking after the school’ 

Job well done to all 3 of you  
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Well done to Gracie-Belle, Isla, Daisy, Zak, Oscar and Lola who 
won tokens for their book reviews as selected by the randomiser 

in  todays assembly. 
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Information: 

Please make sure children are 

in school everyday and on 

time. Lateness causes a child's 

attendance to lower and also 

causes disruptions in class for 

others when arriving late.   

Pupils must also be in correct 

uniform everyday. 

School dinners are to be 

booked by midnight every 

Thursday. 

Dear Parents, 

Have you ordered your school photos yet? A polite reminder that the closing date for free  
delivery back to school is Wednesday 23rd November 2022.  Order through the Tempest 
website using your unique link or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk  

If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 
751555 (option 3). 

Many thanks, 

The PTA will be    
holding a movie night 

on 8th December 
2022….More info to 

come later. 

This will also be 
Christmas jumper 

day  

You would have noticed 
the new signs on the   

fences asking that no one 
climbs on the wall.    

Please can you make sure 
children adhere to this for 
health and safety reasons  

Thank you  

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/

